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June 13, 1985

Mr. Roger G. Ditzel
Mr. Niels J. Reimers
Mr. Spencer L. Blaylock·
Dr. Norman J. Latker

Gentlemen:

Enclosed you will find a ccmnuni.cation that I received. through James D.
Hamilton of ObIon, Fisher et al including a statement on behalf of the
Arrerican Society of Mechanical Engineers relative to 5.64 and 5.65. In
view of our recent consideration and various discussions on these bills I
thought you might be interested in the statement in the event you have not
received a copy.

Very truly yours,

~~
Howard W. Br~
Patent Counsel
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